Gila River Telecommunications, Inc. Annual EEO Reports

Gila River Telecommunications, Inc. (“GRTI”) is the licensee of four LPTV stations: KGRF-LD,
Facility ID No. 187709; KGRQ-LD, Facility ID No. 187708; KGRX-LD, Facility ID No. 187703; and KGRY-LD,
Facility ID No. 187710, all Gila River Indian Co, Arizona. Together these stations comprise an
employment unit. Prior to the current reporting year, the employment unit had fewer than five full-
time employees. With additional hiring in the past year, however, the employment unit now has more
than five full-time employees, specifically six such employees.

GRTI has always afforded equal employment opportunity to all qualified persons and refrained
from discriminating in employment and related benefits on the basis of race, color, national origin,
religion, or sex. Because GRTI was only in past months required to have an EEO program, however, and
because LPTV stations are not required to have online public files, GRTI was initially unaware of any
requirement that a report in the nature of an EEO public file report be prepared. GRTI is working to
compile such a report and will shortly amend this EEO Program Report to include it.

In light of the fact that no online public file is available to GRTI, when the annual report is
prepared, it will be kept in the station files of each LPTV station and linked to the GRTI website.
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